
August 31, 2025 

Worship (Fellowship Hall and online) 

Adult Bible Study (A/B) 

Worship (Sanctuary and online) 

African Community Worship (Fellowship Hall) 

Office Closed for Labor Day 

Crafty Ladies (A/B) 

Mexican Train Dominoes (A/B) 

Buildings and Grounds (E/F) 

Handbell Choir Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 

Vocal Choir Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 

 

 

 

 

 

8:30 a.m. 

9:30 a.m. 

10:45 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

 

9:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

5:30 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 31 

 

 

 

September 1 

September 3 

 

 

September 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week in Ministry and Mission 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

CPC Family Needing Prayers 

Lynda Hendrell • Ann Larrabee • Mary Cinquemani 

Bob Higbee • Wyatt Hodges  

 

Friends of CPC Needing Prayers 

Stefani Seul, daughter of Carole Pyter 

Rob Larsen, son of Elizabeth Arbuckle 

Cameroon, old country of Jacob Akwar 

Joe Anderson, brother of Mary Anderson 

Scooby and Hillbilly, friends of Susie Nagele 

 

 

 

Cancer Treatment 

Ann Larrabee • Laurel Reilly  

Paul McNulty, brother of Ellen Brownson 

Jeff Hahn • Lynda Hendrell 

Annie Ganske, niece of Steve Brownson 

Greg Johnson, brother of Paula Johnson 

 

Active Military 

Tommy Cullop USN • Conner Cech USAF  

Sam Mendoza ARMY (Deployed) 

Matt Salstrom ARNG (Deployed) 

Logan Gaither AZ ANG 

 

Prayers requests are printed in the  

bulletin for two weeks. If prayers are 

needed after two weeks, please call the 

church office.  

Send prayer requests to:  

cpctucsonprayers@gmail.com 

Sun 

 

 

 

Mon 

Wed 

 

 

Thu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                     WORSHIP 10:45 A.M. 

+Indicates stand as able 

Countdown                                Steve Brownson                           

Welcome & Announcements     Pastor Steve Melde            

Centering Music  Just a Closer Walk With Thee 

                                                      Brian McNiff  

Call to Worship                             Penni Martinez 

+Hymn No. 291  Spirit, Spirit of Gentleness 

Prayer 

+Glory Be to the Father 

Children’s Message                          Robin Gilbert 

Solo               Precious Lord, Take My Hand                                

Scripture        Genesis 47:1-6 

Sermon          God Made Known in the Bible: 

                     Goshen 

Prayer and Lord’s Pray (debts/debtors) 

Blessing of the Offering 

+Hymn No. 835 Just a Closer Walk With Thee 

+Blessing For the Week Ahead   

Postlude       Worthy of Worship 

                                

                               

                WORSHIP 8:30 A.M. 

+Indicates stand as able 

Countdown                              Steve Brownson                    

Welcome & Announcements   Pastor Steve Melde         

Centering Music    You Say           Nicolette Miller                               

Call to Worship                            Penni Martinez 

+Song      Your Grace is Enough  

Prayer  

Children’s Message                        Robin Gilbert 

Scripture    Genesis 47:1-6 

Sermon     God Made Known in the Bible: 

                Goshen 

Prayer and Lord’s Prayer (sins) 

Blessing the Offering 

+Song      Let the River Flow 

 

    

CPC Band  
Julie McCrea, Lisa Robinson, Greg Robinson,  

Andrew Robinson, Dave Walton, 
Dave Koch, Grant Bloom 

CPC Band 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Giving to CPC can be done in many ways: 

At the door as you leave, or:  

• Send a check to the church office 

• Bill Pay 

• Online: 

        ° Use our web site  link at cpctucsonaz.org 

        ° Text-to-give number: 520-729-4665 

Website: www.cpctucsonaz.org 
Facebook: Christ Presbyterian Tucson 

 
 

@CPCTucsonAZ 

 

Christ Presbyterian Church 

6565 E. Broadway Blvd. Tucson, AZ 85710 

Office: (520)886-5535 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

Closed for lunch, 12 p.m.-1 p.m. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Today’s flowers are in  

honor of  

Bart Kimball’s 

80th birthday.  

 

                            Adult Education Today 

This Sunday:  

 

Adult Bible Study  9:30 a.m. in A/B (in-person only) 

 

No Journeys In Faith today.  

Dedicate flowers in memory or 

honor of someone for a  

worship service. 

Call the office at  

520-886-5535 for details. 
Email:  office@cpctucsonaz.org   

The church office will be closed on  

Monday, September 1, for Labor Day. 

Pastor’s Study Leave 

Pastor Steve will be away from CPC starting September 1st,  

returning to the church on Tuesday, September 23rd.  This  

3-week study leave will allow him to break from the routine of 

leading us in ministry and focus on planning themes for our 

worship gatherings.  If you need pastoral care, please call the 

church office. We have volunteers ready to help.  We are  

grateful that Lesley Abrams, a trained Lay Pastor, will be able to 

lead us in worship while Pastor Steve is away. 

There will be no Talk About it Tuesday, Wednesday Message, or 

Faithful Friday until he returns in October. 

       

 

September 3, 1 p.m. 

Join us on Wednesday in A/B, 1 p.m. 

We will teach you this challenging game of 

dominoes! We meet on the first, third, and 

sometimes fifth Wednesday of the month. 

 

 

DOMINOES 
MEXICAN TRAIN 


